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Attend an Upcoming Community Open House  

Construction of the 11.5-mile Foothill Extension light rail project from Pasadena to Azusa will begin in 
earnest later this year. Attend an upcoming community open house to view the latest designs, learn 
about the construction schedule and meet the six station artists. Staff from the Construction Authority 
and the design-build team (Foothill Transit Constructors, a Kiewit Parsons Joint Venture) will also be 
available to answer questions about construction and how it may affect you.   

Attend any of the three events and arrive any time.  All events will have the same information.  No formal 
presentation is planned.   

Wednesday, June 20, 2012 
Memorial Park (North) Gymnasium 
320 N. Orange Place, Azusa 
5:30–7:30 p.m. 
 
Tuesday, June 26, 2012 
Arcadia Library (Cay Mortenson Auditorium) 
20 W. Duarte Road, Arcadia 
5:30–7:30 p.m. 
 
Thursday, June 28, 2012 
Duarte Community Center 
1600 Huntington Drive, Duarte 
5:30–7:30 p.m. 
 

Learn more about the project and sign up to receive e-newsletter updates or construction alerts at 
www.foothillextension.org
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